ENZIAN SKI CLUB MEETING MINUTES
THURSDAY, JANUARY 16, 2025

After enjoying lunch together at the Deutscher Club President Klaus Reh opened the meeting at 1:00
PM. Twenty-four members were present.

Recording Secretary Laura Poteara read the minutes from the November meeting. They were accepted
as read by all attendees.

The trip to Grindelwald was discussed. Details are being handled by the Boston Ski Club. Two friends
from Europe will be joining our group. There will be a Zoom meeting at 8:00 pm on February 5, 2025.

Treasurer Inge Biehl gave the financial report and reviewed financial statistics from our Christmas
party. The report was accepted as read.

Financial Secretary Karlheinz Wagner was not feeling well.

Klaus asked again for venue suggestions for the dinner dance in 2025. Option 1: Fairleigh Dickenson
University in Madison. Option 2: Deutscher Club. Vice President Mark Sternefeld reviewed the costs for
both venues and suggested a vote. Members voted unanimously to have the dinner dance at the
Deutscher Club. Several proposals were made concerning music for the dinner dance. Klaus put the
decision on hold until after the ski trip.

Vice President Mark Sternefeld has been investigating possible future trips. As a networker, he has
made contacts with two travel agents. It is still a work in progress.

A suggestion was made by Rene to sponsor a Saturday night dinner dance together with the DCC and
share the profits.

Added note: after the next meeting on February 6, 2025 we will have coffee with donated cake.
Mark made a motion to end the meeting, which was seconded by all. Klaus closed the meeting at 1:40

pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Laura Poteara
Recording Secretary



